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Maine's Legislature has twice overwhelmingly defeated bad mining rules that
 would have allowed dangerous mines near some of our state's most treasured
 places, including Moosehead Lake and the Down East coast.

While some improvements have been made, the rules are still not strong
 enough and, if approved, would put Maine’s water and aquatic resources at
 risk.
Please don't let this happen.

Janice Carr
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